June 7, 2018

Dallas Rowe

5131 South 3550 West
Roy. Utah 84067
Dear: Mr. Rowe,

The North Davis Sewer District does not have any utility easement in the yard or lot of the
above referenced address.

Should you any question you can reach me at 801-728-6816.

Sincerely,
Steve Lamb

Collection System Superintendent
North Davis Sewer District

Reclaiming Earth's Mast Valuable Resource




